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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION V
1990 N. CALIFORNIABOULEVARD
SUITE 202, WALNUTCREEK PLAZA

WALNUTCREEK, CALIFORNIA94590

Docket No. 50-397 JUff y p )ggp

Washington Public Power Supply System
P. 0. Box 968
Richland, Washington 99352

Attention: Mr. N. 0. Strand
Managing Director

Gentlemen:

Subject: NRC Regional Evaluation of Licensee Performance
Washington Nuclear Project No. 2

This refers to the meeting held at WPPSS Headquarters Offices in Richland,
Washington on May 30, 1980, between Mr. R. H. Engelken and members of the
Region V staff with Irlashington Public Power Supply System senior management
personnel. The purpose of this meeting was to discuss the results of NRC's
regional evaluation of licensee performance regarding activities authorized
by NRC Construction Permit No. CPPR-93. A copy of this evaluation and support-
ing data are enclosed for your information.

Items discussed during the meeting included a description of NRC's program
for evaluation of licensee performance, a summary of the findings and eval-
uation of the NRC regional review board regarding compliance with NRC require-
ments at the Washington Nuclear Project No. 2 during the period April 1979
through April 1980, specific areas of concern and matters requiring corrective
actions by WPPSS. The areas of concern and required corrective actions are
delineated in the NRC Offi,ce of Inspection and Enforcement Director's letter
to you of June 17, 1980.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice", Part 2
Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter and its enclo-
sures will be placed in the Nuclear Regulatory Coranission's Document Room.
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Should you have any questions concerning the enclosed evaluation and supporting
data, we will be glad to discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

R. H. Engelken
Director

Enclosure:
NRC Regional Evaluation of Washington Nuclear Project No. 2

cc w/o enclosure:
M. E. Witherspoon, Division Manager
equality Assurance,, WPPSS

W. C. Bibb, Manager
WNP-2 Project




